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On this Day of the Seafarer, 25 Jun 2023, PIL celebrates the achievements of its seafarers. 

Thanks to their dedication and hard work, PIL’s ships sail safely across oceans daily to 

meet the evolving needs of the global trade. 

 

This year, PIL joins the international maritime community to highlight the important role 

seafarers play in protecting the oceans and the marine environment.  PIL’s seafarers 

were invited to capture in photos what the marine environment meant to them.  Close 

to 80 wonderful photos were submitted, and 17 are featured here for their beauty and 

creativity. 

 

Congratulations to the crew of Kota Gabung, Kota Gaya, Kota Halus, Kota Hapas, Kota 

Hidayah, Kota Legit, Kota Lumba, Kota Nabil, Kota Nilam, Kota Pusaka, Kota Ratna, Kota 

Restu, Kota Rukun, Kota Sahabat, Kota Tampan and Selatan Damai.  The deep care 

which you have for nature, wildlife, the marine environment and the people around you 

was aptly reflected in the photos you took. 

 

PIL is proud of its seafarers and wishes all a very Happy Day of the Seafarer! 

#Oceansworthprotecting #Dayoftheseafarer 

 

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/hashtag/?keywords=oceansworthprotecting&highlightedUpdateUrns=urn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A7078435586574856193
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/hashtag/?keywords=dayoftheseafarer&highlightedUpdateUrns=urn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A7078435586574856193


 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


